
Guidelines for School picnic scheduled on Saturday 12th Nov. 2022

Dear Parents,
Greetings of the day!

We are sharing some information related to the picnic below:-

Kindly acknowledge:-

1. Students to come in House uniform (Sports uniform).

2. All students to wear their ID cards. Any student not having the I’d Card to contact the Class Teacher.

3. Students are NOT allowed to carry Mobiles Phones, Cameras or any other Electronic Gadget.

4. Students to carry snacks & water bottles. They will be given lunch at the Venue.

5. Students are advised NOT to carry any Cash, Game/Toy (Balls, Badminton racquet etc). They

might be misplaced & tracking will be difficult for the teacher.

6. In the morning all students to reach school by 8:30 am positively.

7. In the evening- students will disperse as per the following schedule:

a. Those NOT using school transport will be brought back to school by 5:00 pm. Class Teachers

will be sending regular updates on the class whatsapp group.

b. Students availing school transport will be dropped at home by the School Transport. Although

we will try & avoid any delay but as the venue is at a distance there might be a slight delay in

the child reaching home. Once the buses leave the venue you will be intimated on the class

whatsapp group.

Note:-

1. Saturday 12th November 2022 will be holiday for the students not going for the picnic.

2. It is advisable that for any query related to your ward you send a message to the class Teacher. She

will revert at the first opportunity.

Thanking You,
Regards,

Ms. Archana Pal Singh
Principal
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10th November, 2022


